
 

 

 

Sound Broadband 3rd Quarter Newsletter 

Greetings from Sound Broadband, 

We’re thrilled to share the latest updates as we close out the third quarter of 2024. Our 5G deployments 
in Socorro and Lordsburg, New Mexico, were a success, providing high-speed, low-latency broadband to 
these rural communities. 

5G Success in New Mexico with Western New Mexico Communications 

• Socorro, NM: Residents and 
businesses now enjoy faster 
internet, setting the stage 
for growth and technological 
advancement. 

• Lordsburg, NM: Despite its 
rural challenges, Lordsburg is 
now connected with robust 
5G coverage, bridging the 
digital divide. 

 

 

What’s Next: Kansas and California 

Looking ahead to Q4, we’re preparing to test 5G in two key regions: 

• Coats, Kansas: In partnership with Haviland Broadband, we’re working to meet EACAM speeds 
and ensure exceptional network performance. 

• Yreka, California: Alongside Cal-Ore, we’re set to bring high-speed access to Siskiyou County, 
including Yreka. 

We’re proud of these accomplishments and look forward to continuing our mission of improving rural 
broadband access. Thank you for your support! 

Warm regards, 
Dylan Larmore 
President, Sound Broadband 
Subsidiary of LICT Corporation 

 

Testing 5G Customer Premise Equipment in Lordsburg, NM. 


